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Bill to Restore Lake Tahoe One Step Closer to Passage
(Washington, D.C.) –Yesterday, a measure to restore Lake Tahoe and protect the region from a number of imminent threats passed out of the Senate Environment and Public Works (EPW) Committee. U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV), Harry Reid (D-NV), Dianne Feinstein (D-CA), and Barbara Boxer (D-CA) introduced the bill last year, which provides critical tools for programs to improve water clarity, reduce wildfire threat, and combat invasive species. 

Following committee passage, Heller issued this statement:

“Lake Tahoe is one of the most spectacular places on earth and certainly worth defending. No doubt, there are many challenges facing the region, and I am pleased our bill to protect and restore the Tahoe Basin is one step closer to passage,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I appreciate Senator Boxer’s leadership at the EPW Committee on this bill, as well as the work that has been done on this legislation by Senators Reid and Feinstein.  Together, we will be successful in our efforts to ensure Lake Tahoe remains a national treasure for years to come.”

Senator Boxer serves as Chairman of the EPW Committee. 
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